
 

Can You Believe It?! 

The 9th Annual 

Nearly-Halloween 

Star Party 

Is HERE! 
 

 
   

The BOYS and GHOULS are BACK! 

Gaze with FAY, the 400lb MONSTER 

See VISIONS of the DEEP by FLO 

      

           Saturday, Oct. 23, 2021 

                         From 6:30 to 9:00pm 
 

View DEEP SPACE on a (sort-of) Big Screen 

WHERE?  Chuck & Helen’s Home 
 

For Directions or Questions send email to: 

    ChuckD@AstronomyAdventuresAZ.com 

Or Call:  520-419-6343 

 


